

Week 7 Newsletter 21/07/2023

Behaviour - Well Done!

At the Academy we use the reward and consequence system to warn children if their behaviour is not of the acceptable standard. Children should follow the school rules; Be Safe, Be Responsible and Be Respectful. The totals below show how many children have achieved this each week,



FS1	FS2	Y1B	Y1 <i>C</i>	У2	У3	У4	У5	Y6 <i>C</i>	Y6O
23/23	23/23	17/17	18/18	27/27	30/30	31/31	33/33	22/22	23/23

FS1

92.6% & 2 lates

FS2 97.3% & 1 late **Attendance & Lates**

Whole School: 96.9% & 13 lates

Our attendance target for the year is 96.5%

Year to date is: 95.3%

Y60

98.7% & 0 lates

Y6C

94% & 0 lates

Y1B

96.4% & 2 lates

Y1*C*

95.5% & 0 lates

Y2

96.7% & 2 lates

96% & 0 lates

Y4

94.5% & 4 lates

У5

96% & 2 lates

Follow Us
Twitter - @DeltaEGarforth

EGPA Website www.egpa.org.uk

FS2-Poppy

Y1B- Reuben

Y1C- Hattie

Y2- Theo

Y3- Charlie

Y4- George

Y5- Eliza

Y6C- Isabella

Y60- Harry



Upcoming Key Dates

Thursday 20th July	Y6 Leavers Assembly 2:15pm
Friday 21st July	School closes for summer holiday 3:15pm
Tuesday 5th September	School reopens
Wednesday 13th September	Swimming starts for children in Y4



Read all about us..

FS1

What a lovely last week of the year we have had in Nursery! We have finished our story Mr Gumpy and his Motor Car and our topic of sequencing in maths. We have also spent lots of time talking about our new adventures and what is to come next year. We have enjoyed a lovely party to finish off the week alongside our graduation. I want to thank all the children and parents for another fantastic year and for the lovely gifts. I hope you have a lovely summer and I look forward to seeing some of you in Nursery in September!

Y1B What a busy final week we have had in 1B this week! In writing, the children wrote their information texts about the aliens they created. I was blown away by their creativity! In maths, we have been learning all about money. We put our new skills to the test by attending our own mini summer fair, where we had to use the correct coins to pay for things at the stalls. We all enjoyed spending our final 50p on some delicious ice lollies. In reading, we got our creative hats on once again and designed a new baddy for the story of 'Traction Man'. Some were pretty scary! I hope you all have an amazing summer and can't wait to see you all in September for some brand new adventures!

Y2 What a busy final week we have had in 1B this week! In writing, the children wrote their information texts about the aliens they created. I was blown away by their creativity! In maths, we have been learning all about money. We put our new skills to the test by attending our own mini summer fair, where we had to use the correct coins to pay for things at the stalls. We all enjoyed spending our final 50p on some delicious ice lollies. In reading, we got our creative hats on once again and designed a new baddy for the story of 'Traction Man'. Some were pretty scary! I hope you all have an amazing summer and can't wait to see you all in September for some brand new adventures!

Y5

It's been quite a year for year five! The children worked tirelessly and made remarkable progress. We've had plenty of exciting moments, from laughter and drama to experiments and stories. Even fractions didn't deter the children, who approached every challenge with eagerness. It's been a delightful experience getting to know each and every member of year five, and I wish you all a wonderful summer. You've definitely earned it!

Y60

Well done on amazing year, it has truly been amazing. We will miss you all and good luck in the future. You're going to be fantastic! Or as David Walliams would say – FAAAAAAAAAAANTASTIC.

FS2

What an end to a fantastic year in Reception! I am so proud of each and every member of our class and I wish you all the best in Year 1. Have a brilliant summer break everyone!

Y1C This week has been a mixture of emotions in Y1C! We've had so much fun together in our final week. We revisited our old outdoor area and had so much fun building and role playing! We also held our very own summer fair on Thursday, where we set up little stalls to sell things and play games, using our new money knowledge to help us pay for each item! Year 1, you have all worked SO hard this year and I am proud of each and every one of you, you have smashed it! Despite being sad about our final days together, we have ended this year on an absolute high and I hope you all have a fantastic, well deserved summer. Thank you SO much to all parents over the last two years who have done their bit to support their child with reading etc, it really has paid off and I am extremely grateful. I will miss you all. Goodbye East Garforth, it's been a blast!

Y3 What a last week we have had in year 3! We have finished our persuasive letter and revisited some maths we found a little tricky-time and subtraction in particular. We have also finished Charlie and the Chocolate Factory, and the class have loved reading the book! We have also completed our art by making canopic jars from clay and made bread. It has been a very busy week! I would just like to say and huge thank you to all of year 3 for their hard work throughout the year. It has been a pleasure to teach year 3, and I will look back on this year happily, remembering all the laughs we have had. Thank you again, year 3.

Y4 What a busy end to the term and to a fantastic year! This week has give us the opportunity to complete our topic on North America and to finish our maths work on coordinates and translation. I have really enjoyed getting to know all of the children and highlights for me have included watching the children grow in maturity, making great progress with their learning and the residential to Dallowgill. I am proud of the way the children have given their best this year and am sure that this will continue as they prepare for Year 5. I hope everyone has a fantastic break and is able to recharge their batteries. Hopefully the sun will shine too!

Y6C Wow! What an incredible year for all of the year six children. As an academy, we are so proud of all of the children and we know that they are going to go extremely far in life if they continue to strive to achieve the same standards they have hit this year. 6C, I can honestly say it has been an absolute pleasure and I will definitely miss you next year when you move on. Thanks for being awesome and good luck for the future!

The end of another fantastic year for all pupils! They have all achieved so much this year and deserve a well-earned rest. The work they have produced, as well as their contributions to school life, have been fantastic and it has been great to see so many pupils taking part in sporting events. We will send an update out over summer with any information for parents before the return date in September. From everyone at EGPA, we would like to wish all pupils and their families a wonderful summer and we look forward to welcoming you back in September!

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

☆

 $\frac{1}{2}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

☆

 $\frac{1}{2}$

 \star

 \star

★

 \star

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

☆

★

 \Rightarrow

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 \Rightarrow

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 \Rightarrow

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\swarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\swarrow}$

☆

 $\frac{1}{2}$

 \star

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\swarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\swarrow}$

☆ ☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

 \star

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\swarrow}$

☆☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

☆ ☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

 \star

☆

★

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\boxtimes}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\boxtimes}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

★

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\star}{\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

☆

 $\overset{\wedge}{\sim}$

☆

☆

☆ ☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Longrightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Longrightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

A fantastic way to finish off the sporting calendar by winning the Garforth Inter School Sports.

All our children were amazing and we are so proud of each and everyone of them.



Sport is an important part of our school and we are committed to offering a variety of sport, clubs and competitions to all our children.

We would like to thank each and every child for their commitment and enthusiasm and also our parents for their continual support.

Summer Fair

Thank you to everyone who came and supported our Summer Fair. It was great to see the hall so busy and everyone having fun. We raised an fantastic £1150.20 at the fair and also a fabulous £152.60 at Sports Day so thank you once again for your support.

School Milk

We have just received communication from School Milk UK that they can no longer provide milk for our pupils.

We are in the process of arranging a new supplier, and details will be sent out as soon as we have them.



 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

☆

☆

☆

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\swarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\swarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\not\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\swarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\swarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\swarrow}$

☆

☆☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\not\sim}$

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\not\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\cancel{\sim}}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\not\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Longrightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\not\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\cancel{\sim}}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

 $\overset{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\not\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\cancel{\sim}}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

☆

☆

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

☆

☆

☆

☆

☆

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\cancel{\sim}}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\cancel{\sim}}$

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 \star

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\not\sim}$

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\swarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\not\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

☆

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\cancel{\sim}}$

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\swarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\simeq}$

 $\overset{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Longrightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Longrightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Longrightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Longrightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\cancel{\sim}}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Longrightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\simeq}$

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\cancel{\sim}}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\simeq}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

☆

☆

☆

☆

☆

☆

 $\overset{\wedge}{\nearrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\cancel{\sim}}$

☆

☆

☆

☆

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\not\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$